
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:   June 17, 2019 

Contact:  Carrie Dittman 

                          Centerville-Washington Park District 

                          937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org  

Subject:  Free Special Event at Schoolhouse Park 

CENTERVILLE, OH: The animals are taking over Schoolhouse Park on Friday, June 28! Children can play games and make 

animal-themed crafts. They can try jumping like an African antelope in the bounce house! Schoolhouse Safari is from 10 a.m. 

to noon. Schoolhouse Park is located at 1875 Nutt Rd. 

Registration is not required, but please sign-in your child and plan to stay at the event. Due to the high number of participants, 

we cannot provide supervision for individual children. This free event is appropriate for children ages 3 – 12. 

 

Refreshments from Kona Ice will be available for purchase. 

 

The Centerville-Washington Park District operates eight community parks, nine nature parks, and 33 neighborhood parks encompassing more than 1,000 acres in 

Centerville and Washington Township. For more information about the Centerville-Washington Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 
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